

Rabih Torbay
President and Chief Executive Officer

Dear Lyn,

Thank you for extending a helping hand to people around the world. You are making lives better and futures brighter. That's why I'd like to tell you a little more about how your support of Project HOPE brings healing and HOPE across the globe.

In particular, your generosity and compassion show up in a big way for mothers, infants, and children who are struggling due to war, conflict, and extreme poverty.

Your support means we can provide urgent relief for displaced Ukrainian women and children – from bottled water and blankets to health care and psychosocial support. We've even rebuilt a kindergarten that was demolished in the war zone.

You're also helping support clinics and hospitals in Colombia, so health workers can provide lifesaving care to thousands of <u>pregnant women from Venezuela</u> who are fleeing the violence and turmoil in their country.

You're helping train health workers in places like Sierra Leone, where a critical shortage of health workers has left mothers unable to access skilled care for themselves or their children. The country's health minister has called maternal and child health a "public health emergency." Thanks to you, we're helping train qualified neonatal nurses needed to close gaps in care and save lives.

The enclosed report provides more details about how you're saving lives and providing HOPE to people all over the world. You'll feel the HOPE on every page!

Thank you again for all you've done to help people who are living in challenging circumstances. I hope you're as proud as I am of the lifesaving difference you're making.

Thank you,

Rabih Torbay President and CEO

P.S. For the most recent information regarding the crisis in Ukraine as well as updates about the impact of your support all over the world with your generous gifts, please go to **ProjectHOPE.org/stories**.